Keri O'Brien

From: Patti McLauchlin

Sent: Tuesday, March 28, 2023 1:36 PM

To: Keri O'Brien

Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Ramshead endorsement for the Amplitheater
Patti McLauchlin

City Manager, City of Key West

305-809-3944

From: keith roberts <robertsdesigns@hotmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, March 28, 2023 12:45 PM

To: Patti McLauchlin <pmclauchlin@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Ramshead endorsement for the Amplitheater

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

My name is Keith Roberts I'm the owner of the endless Summer Grill in Key West. | wanted to send this letter endorsing
the management of the Key West Amphitheater. I've been doing all their events now for several years and | have
thoroughly enjoyed it especially working with Bill and Kelly And the rest of the staff | can't imagine the Amplitheater
without them there! I've been in my own business, all my life, and can appreciate good management! The Amplitheater,
along with them is definitely an asset to Key West! They do a great job in organizing and promoting these events there.
they are great people to work with and | have enjoyed a personal as well as a business relationship with them. | would
like to see everything remain the way it is for years to come! Thank you for your time and reading this Keith Roberts.
Endless summer grill
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